
Public Service Announcement

The Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment is seeking 
to recruit an appropriately qualified person to fill the vacant post 
of Community Health Promotion Officer.

Interested persons are invited to visit the office of the Permanent 
Secretary on the First Floor of the Ministerial Building, upstairs of 
the General Post Office, to collect the job specifications.

The deadline for receipt of applications is Wednesday, September 
10, 2014.

Luis de Shong

Permanent Secretary

Ministry of Health, Wellness and the Environment


